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Kc Fuller

PBL Highschool

I am writing this email feeling very frustrated and deceived as a Camas resident. The fact that
we were not notified of specific changes that will directly impact our neighborhood, which is
adjacent to the new site for the PBL high school, is completely unacceptable. Why would you add
the entrance on Payne street when there is a more reasonable and feasible option on the lower
Pacific Rim road? As a resident in this neighborhood, I am concerned about the negative impact
this proposed entrance will have on our neighborhood. Excessive traffic, overflow parking into
our streets, students in neighborhoods when not in class, littering, etc. Have you seen the
traffic on 16th and Tidland with Prune Hill Elementary?

Please advise on having a public forum to discuss options for the new entrance.

Jill Fuller

1434 NW Beech Court

Camas Wa 98607
503-703-7978

Thank you.
Jill Fuller



